
 

  

 

 

 
Project Update—November 15, 2018 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Week of November 12 

This week, the final layer of asphalt will 
finish being paved Friday, Nov 16. 
Concrete sidewalk finished up on 
American Blvd and on the east side of 
Knox Ave. Storm sewer work continued 
along 82nd Street, and excavation for the 
twelve-foot diameter culvert continued as 
well. Please note that the Knox/81st 
intersection will be closed Friday for 
paving.  

Week of November 19—No work Nov 22-
Nov 25 

Striping and signage installation will occur 
on Knox Ave. Knox Ave will then reopen 
prior to Thanksgiving. Trenchless storm 
sewer and twelve-foot diameter culvert 
will be installed along 82nd Street 
throughout the week.  

Overnight Work 

Crews will be working during the overnight 
hours starting Monday, Nov 12, until Nov 
21 (including Saturday and Sunday) to 
directionally drill a large diameter storm 
sewer pipe on the north side of 82nd Street 
between Penn Ave and Knox Ave. This 
work will not cause excessive amounts of 
noise; rather, a low, humming sound may 
be heard. This work will not disrupt traffic 
on 82nd Street. Localized directional 
lighting will be used during this 
construction process.   


